
                              COMMITTEE OF THE WHOLE                    
July 24, 2006 

 
 
 

Committee Members Present: 
 
 Lynne Barnes (Chair), Brandon Bowersox, Danielle Chynoweth, Charlie Smyth, 
Heather Stevenson, and Mayor Prussing. 
 
Committee Members Absent:
 
 Robert Lewis and Dennis Roberts 
 
Staff Members Present: 
 
 Police Chief Mike Bily, City Clerk Phyllis Clark, Assistant Police Chief Pat 
Connelly, City Attorney Jim Gitz, Public Works Director Bill Gray, Community 
Development Director Libby Tyler, and Chief Administrative Officer Bruce Walden. 
 
Others Present: 
 
Members of the Media 
 
Meeting Location:
 
 Urbana City Council Chambers 
 _____________________________________________________________________ 
 
 There being a quorum, Chair Barnes called the meeting to order at 7:50 p.m. 
 
Additions to the Agenda and Staff Report
 
 Public Works Director and Environmental Manager Rod Fletcher presented the 
City of Urbana 2005 Recycling Report.  The U-Cycle Program was initiated in 1986 and 
is celebrating its 20th year. 
 
 Mr. Fletcher reported that the residential and multifamily programs combined 
recycled a total of 2,459 tons.  Single family – 4plex sector generated 6,798 tons, 1,751 
of which were recycled with a recycling rate of 25.7%.  The 5 or more units sector  
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generated 5,812 tons, 708 of which were recycled with a recycling rate of 12.2%.  Over  
all that was a total of 12,610 tons generated with a recycling rate of 19.5%. 
 
Minutes of the Previous Meeting
 
 Mr. Smyth moved to approve the minutes of the July 10, 2006 meeting of the 
Committee of the Whole.  The motion was seconded by Ms. Chynoweth and carried by 
a voice vote.   
 
Public Input 
 
 There was none. 

 
Adjournment 
 
 There being no further business to come before the Committee, Chair Barnes 
declared the meeting adjourned at 8:05 p.m. 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
 
 
Elaine Taylor 
Recording Secretary 
 
 *This meeting was taped. 
**This meeting was broadcast on cable television. 
 
 
Minutes approved:  August 14, 2006 
 
 
 


